
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director 
CC: Dan Okada, OPA Assistant Director of Investigations 
From: Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Investigation Specialist 
Date: August 15, 2023 
Re:  OIG Full Certification Memo for Bifurcated Case Number: 2023OPA-0100 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG certified the EXP portion of this case on March 30, 2023.  OIG has reviewed the investigation of all 
remaining allegations for case number 2023OPA-0100. The investigation is certified as thorough, timely, 
and objective.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

____________________________ 

Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Investigation Specialist 
 

                           


